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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re – Festival of Vision 
  
The school is excited to announce that we have been selected to host a Festival of Vision supported by 
Specsavers and Tablet Academy on the 8th October 2019  
  
This event will provide Year 6 students with the opportunity to engage in activities to help develop the 
understanding of the features and functions of an eye and also how to keep them healthy.  
 
As part of this event, for those children in Year 3, 4 and 5, there will be a free after school drop in 
session 3:30pm-4:30pm where you can have your child's vision checked for free. The non-intrusive 
pre-screening process takes around 3 minutes to complete and accompanying adults are welcome to 
have their own vision checked at the same time, if space is available. 
  
Results from the screening will be available at the end of the process which will recommend whether 
you or your child should visit an optician for a professional assessment. 
  
The Festival of Vision is part of a wider national screening programme www.screeningforschools.co.uk 
which currently engages with in excess of 2500 schools across the UK. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs N Carpino 
SENDCO 
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